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	White House Submits Budget Proposal to Congress
Today, the Obama Administration unveiled its proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2010.  However, it is primarily a broad outline and not a detailed, line by line budget submission, which will be released in April.  Nevertheless, the $3.55 trillion budget calls for a total of $72.5 billion in budget authority for transportation programs, including $5 billion over five years for high speed rail, a top priority for President Obama.  The budget narrative released today also indicates funding increases for public transit, although details will not be available until April.  Attached for your information is a fact sheet that highlights USDOT priorities in the new budget.
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